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EXAMINATION DIVISION

Dated : 27-01-2021

NOTICE

In continuation to the various notifications issued
by the GGSIP University Examination Branch regarding
help line number. It is informed that the new/
additional IVR/Help Line number i.e. +91 1206740101
has been made functional by the University for solving
the various queries/issues of the students appearing for
Online Proctored End Term Examination (January-
February 2021).

The previous IVR/Help Line Number as being
displayed on the university website i.e. +91 7303885690
will also remain active for the convenience of the
students.

All the stakeholders are advised to visit the

university website (www.ipu.ac.in) regularly for further
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(Dr. Vijay Kumar)
Dy. Registrar (Conduct)

updates.



